## **Committee of Adjustment**

From: Elaine Faye

**Sent:** Thursday, May 6, 2021 11:14 AM

**To:** Committee of Adjustment

**Subject:** Support

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am thrilled to see this new proposal for our neighbourhood. I know that some people were nervous it would not be as proposed but a way of slipping in a high-rise building. I would hope that the City of Guelph would approve the proposal only as written as a barber, coffee shop and convenience store. It would certainly improve the area!

Sincerely,

Elaine Faye